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NOW SHOWING – JULY 2017


July 14-16, 20-22 - Youth Theatre of Hardin County’s summer production of THOROUGHLY MODERN MILLIE. Thursday, Fridays and Saturdays - July 14, 15, 20, 21, 22 at 7 PM. Sunday Matinee, July 16 at 3 PM. Tickets: Adults - $15, Seniors, Students & military - $10, Children 10 & under, $5. To order tickets, go to http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/2789304 or call 1-800-838-3006.
 

July 17,18 - PAC ProAm AUDITIONS for THE HUNCHBACK OF NOTRE DAME & PETER & THE STARCATCHER. Audition materials will be available at www.thepac.net prior to the auditions. Musical Auditions, 6-9PM. Classical Auditions, 9-11PM. 

July 20 - "Thirdsday" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC!


COMING SOON – AUGUST 2017

August  7 - Hardin County Schools Child Nutrition Professional Development. 7:30 AM – 4 PM. Point of Contact: Martine Smallwood, 270-769-8879. 

August  11 - Buffalo Productions presents Glen Rice; Family and Friends Musical Concert Series. 7 PM. Tickets: in advance; $15, at the door; $20. Point of Contact: Buffalo Productions at 270-325-3256 or 270-528-4014. Tickets are also available at the PAC office, call before stopping by 270-769-8837 X 5.
August 17 - "ThirdsDay" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC!
IN REVIEW – JUNE 2017
On May 31, June 2 & 4, 200 dancers from Center Stage Dance Studio under the direction of Yvonne Groves presented 6 recitals before audiences totaling over 1,400.
On June 8, 55 members of Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre Summer Camp under the direction of Carol Zagar presented ‘LIGHTS! CAMERA! ACTION!’ before an audience of 140.
On June 24, 20 members of Dance Center of Elizabethtown's Summer Camp under the direction of Sherry Barnard presented Broadway Stars of Tomorrow before an audience of 50.
Also on June 24, 14 PAC volunteers and guests attended a celebration in honor of the many hours they contributed to the PAC. It began with a visit from RSVP Director Cathy Williamson, a recognition ceremony, a new season highlight video and a tour of the PAC. The fun then moved to a picnic sharing food and fellowship. Being recognized were the 2016 and 2017 Adult and Student Volunteers of the Year. Adult volunteers contributing the most hours were Cindy Vann Ausdall (206 hours for 2016) and Charles Holloway (223.5 hours for 2017). Student volunteers Kelsie Austin and Stacie McCormick who served as PAC aides during the school year working in the office, back stage or in the shop during open blocks in their schedules were the student award winners for 2016 and 2017 respectively. Congratulations to these award winners and thanks to all the PAC volunteers who help make the magic of live performing arts happen at the PAC.

